
Sport at PGS  

Extra- Curricular Sports  

The clubs this term have been brilliant! With very high numbers attending each week, pupils 

have been able to improve their skills in football, netball and badminton as well as have the 

opportunity to make new friends and try out for the school teams.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 11 Boys Football 

The Year 11 boys football team have made a strong start to the 2018-19 season. The team are 
currently unbeaten and having won their 3 opening games 4-3, 8-1 and 5-0. The team are also 
through to the next round of the Leeds Schools U16 cup competition with a confident win over 
Dixon's Unity Academy. 

  
The Squad is as follows:  Haroon Bostan, Ben Stevenson, Matthew Dolan, Spencer White, Alfie Kellett 

(VC), Tyler Broadhead, Louis Harkness, Lewis Staniforth, Chris Hill, Jay Turnbull, Charlie Milnes, Taylor 

Thompson (C) Alex Lenton, Harvey Brown, Josh Harrison and Jack Backhouse 

 

Year 9 and 10 Boys Football 

Both the Year 9 and Year 10 boys have made a good start to the season with the Year 9 side 

performing well and the Year 10 team qualifying for the quarter-final of the cup. 

 

Year 7 and 8 Boys Football 

The younger boys football teams are very competitive with over 30 boys attending training each 

week. Both years have made a good start to the season and we hope this continues into 2019 as 

they improve week by week. 

 

U14’s Girls Football  

The girls started of their season with a 0-0 draw against a very well organised Crawshaw team. The 

Year 7’s showed real grit and determination against a heavily populated Year 9 Crawshaw team and 

the girls battled right until the end, but unfortunately no goals came after all their hard work. The 

girls next meeting with Crawshaw is on the 11th December in a 5-a-side tournament.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Girls Netball  

The netball club has had record numbers each week from a range of year groups. It is great to see so 

many Year 7’s wanting to come along, learn, and get involved as well as the older years returning to 

improve and progress their skills further. Each of the year groups have made an impressive start to 

their netball season with some fantastic results, which we hope continues into 2019.  

 

 

Year 7  

Played their first tournament winning 2 out of 3 of their games. 

PGS 2-3 Crawshaw  

PGS 5-2 Cockburn  

PGS 2-1 Lawnswood 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 8 

 PGS 9- 2 Allerton High   

 PGS 9- 7 Crawshaw  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 9 

 PGS 11- 5 Farnley   

 PGS 9- 4 Lawnswood  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10  

PGS 10-1 Leeds West    

PGS 1-7 Farnley  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 11 

 

PGS 6-6 Farnley  

PGS 14-8 Leeds West 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports leaders 

Our sports leaders have been busy this term running and helping out at 4 primary school netball 

festivals. The girls have done an amazing job and are always praised for their efforts by the primary 

school staff and parents. Their passion and dedication to help coach and lead these primary school 

students has been fantastic to see.  

 

 

 

  


